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TO:  The Honorable Mayor & Town Council    
FROM: India Adams-Jacobs, Town Manager 
SUBJECT: Mobilizing Main Street- Bowling Green Economic Partnership Resolution Request  
DATE:  November 7, 2024 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Town Manager is bringing forth a mobilizing Main Street resolution for the Town Council's 
consideration, after the visit of Kyle Meyer, a representative from Va Housing and Community 
Development (VHCD), a group comprised of businessowners and residents formed the Bowling 
Green Economic Partnership (BGEP). BGEP requests approval of the enclosed resolution for their 
application process with VHCD so they can proceed to the next phase of the Main Street initiative 
process. BGEP has worked quickly and diligently over the last few months to receive their exploring 
Main Street recognition and looks forward to the council's support in continuing the work underway.  
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
The resolution could not be passed by the Town Council, which would significantly impact BGEP's 
approval and application process with VHCD.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There are no financial impacts at this time.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommend that the Town Council approve the resolution in support of the BGEP Main Street 
Initiative. 
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